

TOWN OF WALWORTH WALWORTH COUNTY, WI

December 16, 2024

Village of Walworth Board

PO Box 400

Walworth, WI 53184

Dear Village Board Members,

I am writing to formally notify you that, effective January 1, 2025, the Town of Walworth will no longer be contracting for fire and emergency medical services with the Village of Walworth. After careful consideration, the Town has entered into a new service agreement with another municipality.

We would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank the Village of Walworth Fire and EMS Department for their many years of dedicated service to our community. We are deeply grateful for their consistent professionalism, expertise, and care.

While this transition marks a change in our service provider, we want to emphasize our gratitude for the longstanding partnership we have shared with the Village of Walworth, and we hope to continue to work together to provide our communities with the very best services.

Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

David Rowbotham

Chairman

W6741 Brick Church Road

P.O. Box 386

Walworth, WI 53184

DECENVE 012 14224

Phone: 262-275-9800

clerk@townofwalworthwi.gov www.townofwalworthwi.gov



TOWN OF WALWORTH WALWORTH COUNTY, WI

December 16, 2024

Walworth Fire and Rescue

Walworth, WI 53184

Dear Chief Austin and Members.

I am writing on behalf of the Town of Walworth to express our sincere gratitude to you and your members for your years of dedication in providing fire and EMS services to our community. Your commitment to ensuring the safety and well-being of our residents has not gone unnoticed and is deeply appreciated.

As we transition to a new arrangement, please know that our decision was made with careful consideration, and it in no way diminishes the honor we hold for the professionalism and support you have consistently provided.

Thank you once again for your many years of service to the Town of Walworth; we wish you all the best and look forward to a continued positive relationship with you.

Warm regards,

David Rowbotham

Town of Walworth

W6741 Brick Church Road P.O. Box 386

Walworth, WI 53184

Phone: 262-275-9800

clerk@townofwalworthwi.gov

www.townofwalworthwi.gov